
Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Friday, January 7, 2022. 

______ Today Mrs. Bus and Mr. Pratt PE classes will be in the Auxilliary Gym.  PE classes for Mrs. Blakely 

and Mr. Rogers will be in the Commons 1st , 2nd, 3rd, and 7th period and  in the Library 4th through 6th 

period. 

______ There is a Yearbook Club meeting on Tuesday of next week instead of Monday.  This will 

be for the photographers and communications committees.  Please make sure you have a ride 

home promptly at 4:00 or sign up for the activity bus during your lunch. 

______ Here is our daily American Heart Challenge message:  Rethink your drink.  That sugary morning 

coffee can affect your health.  Studies show that kids consume enough sugary drinks each year to fill a 

bathtub.  That’s more than 10 times the recommended amount! 

______ Hey 6th Graders, come join us during 6th grade lunch next Wednesday in Ms. Vantuyl’s room for 

our first 6th grade PRIDE club meeting.  If you have any questions, contact your 6th grade Counselor, Mrs. 

Sample.  Hope to see you there.  

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 

 

 

 

 

 


